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Stock clearance must be approved by Herth+Buss.

The basis for stock clearance is the latest stock recommendation from Herth+Buss or the yearly stock clearance service if such was offered.

The stock clearance can be carried out once per year, but the soonest 12 months after the stock has been established based on the 
stock proposal.

The request for a stock clearance must be sent to the Herth+Buss contact person per email, with the returnable part numbers and 
quantities attached as Excel file. Herth+Buss will check and confirm the possibility for the stock clearance and will inform the customer 
about the accepted part numbers and quantities.

The conditions for the returnable goods are as follows:
	� The goods must be in perfect and in resalable condition,
	� Not fitted or soiled
	� In the original packaging
	� The original packaging may not be damaged, lettered or labelled

The goods accepted for stock clearance must be packed and sent back to Herth+Buss the following way:
	� Incoterm DAP (EU) / DDP (third country, Heusenstamm)
	� Goods must be immaculately packed and sorted by product groups (this enables faster processing)
	� Heavy parts at the bottom and light parts on top so that the goods will not be damaged during transport
	� In case of several pallets/pallet cages we need a packing list for each pallet/pallet cage. An individual credit  
note will be issued for every single pallet/pallet cage.

Herth+Buss reserves the right to charge a handling fee of 10% of the returned goods value or 20% if the conditions for the returnable 
goods are not met, except otherwise agreed.

Herth+Buss
Guideline for stock clearance


